
Orientation program for 3rd and 5th semester students 

 

 The Physics department conducted Orientation programs for 3rd and 5th semester students 

on 2nd July, 2019 as per the advice of the principal. Dr. Shivraj Gurung, Head of the department 

addressed the students on the occasion. He informed the students about the recent changes made 

by the University in the internal marking and necessary Do’s and Don’ts expected from the 

students. The students were also informed about the newly admitted 1st semester students and were 

advised to guide the newcomers so as to help them get acclimatized to the college life. The students 

were informed about the College principle of No tolerance towards ragging and informed never to 

participate in such activities.  

 

 

 

Pic 1: Orientation of 3rd Semester students     Pic 2: Orientation of 5th semester students 

Venue: Science lecture hall-1,    Venue: Physics Departmental Room,  

Lat:𝟐𝟑°𝟒𝟑′𝟑𝟕𝟎𝟐"𝑵, Long:𝟗𝟐°𝟒𝟑′𝟐𝟖𝟖"𝑬  Lat:𝟐𝟑°𝟒𝟑′𝟑𝟕𝟏𝟐"𝑵, Long:𝟗𝟐°𝟒𝟑′𝟐𝟗𝟖"𝑬 

Time: 2pm              Time: 3pm  

 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. Shivraj Gurung) 

          Head           

                      Physics Department 


